
64 AVENUE NE

NOTICE

FREQUENTLY ASKED QUESTIONS
WHAT IS HAPPENING AND WHAT WILL THE IMPACTS BE?
Temporary Closure
The exits ramps from northbound Deerfoot Trail to 64 Avenue NE will be temporarily closed. Please refer to 
map on reverse.

Speed Limit Reduction
The speed limit will be reduced on portions of Deerfoot Trail to accommodate construction activities. Posted 
speed limits may change over the course of construction. Please be aware and obey posted speed limits and 
construction signage.

WHAT ARE MY ALTERNATIVES?
Motorists will need to select the alternate route that works best for them when accessing 64 Avenue NE from 
northbound Deerfoot Trail. 64 Avenue NE will still be accessible from southbound Deerfoot Trail. Motorists 
travelling from 64 Avenue NE will be able to access southbound and northbound Deerfoot Trail. Please plan 
ahead and give yourself extra time to get to your destination.   

HOW WILL PEDESTRIANS BE IMPACTED BY THIS WORK?
Pedestrian access along 64 Avenue NE will be maintained over the course of construction work. Pedestrians 
are asked to stay within designated pedestrian areas which are clearly marked and be mindful of onsite 
activities and signage.  

HOW WILL BUS ROUTES BE AFFECTED?
Visit calgarytransit.com to plan your trip and check for updates on individual route schedules.   

WHERE CAN I GO FOR TRAFFIC UPDATES?
Deerfoot Trail is a provincial highway, and traffic updates and road conditions are reported through 511 
Alberta. For updates regarding City roadways please refer to the City of Calgary’s Traffic Information Map. 

WHAT ARE THE TIMELINES FOR THIS PROJECT?
Construction on the 64 Avenue NE Improvement Area is expected to continue through the 2023 construction 
season. Information regarding project milestones and other aspects of the work will be shared with the public 
as it becomes available. 

Improvements are being made to the exit ramps to 64 Avenue NE from northbound Deerfoot Trail. 
A temporary ramp closure will be required to facilitate the construction of these improvements as 

the area is not large enough to safely accommodate workers and traffic simultaneously.  
This closure is expected to begin mid-late April, and last for several weeks. Please refer to on-site 

signage for further information on this temporary closure.



*The temporary closure area identified above is approximate and work within this area will fluctuate.
**Deerfoot Trail will remain open over the course of this work. 
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